
 

 
 

CIRCULAR NO: AIRRBOF/ SP 02 /2022         Dated: 13-01-2022  
 
All Affiliates/ Members  
(Please re-circulate)  
 
Dear Comrades,  
 
8th Joint Note 
 

Release of other benefits to the officers of Regional Rural Banks sponsored by 
Bank of India / Punjab National Bank / UCO Bank / India Overseas Bank / 
Indian Bank / Central Bank of India 
 

We reproduce hereunder the full text of AIBOC Letter Ref No. AIBOC/2022/03 dated 

13.01.2022 originally addressed to The MD & CEO(s) of Bank of India, Punjab 

National Bank, UCO Bank, India Overseas Bank, Indian Bank & Central Bank 

of India on the above subject. This is for your information & record. 

 
 
With greetings, 

 
(Srijan Kumar Pal) 

General Secretary 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Quote 

Ref No. AIBOC/2022/03                       Date: 13.01.2022  

 

Dear Sir, 

Greetings from All India Bank Officers’ Confederation (AIBOC), the apex trade union of officers in the banking 
industry. 

You are aware that the salary revision of the officers and employees of the RRBs on account of 8th Joint Note/ 
11th Bipartite Settlement was finally decided through Department of Financial Services vide memo F no.- 
8/1/2021/RRB dated 01.04.2021. The managements of the various RRBs were directly advised to settle and 
implement revision in salary and allowances and Part I of the other allowances, whereas Part II of the other 
allowances were to be decided and released by the sponsor banks in consultation with the concerned RRBs. 

2. It is pertinent to point out that while some PSBs (including SBI) have responded immediately and have 

released the benefits, some are yet to act upon the advisory. We would like to bring to your kind attention that till 

date Part II of the other allowances have not been released to the officers working in RRBs sponsored by your 

esteemed institution. You will surely agree that sufficient time has since been elapsed and the delay in release of 

the legitimate benefits have caused widespread resentment and angst amongst the officers of the RRBs who 

have been providing yeoman service to nation during the testing times. 

 
We, therefore, solicit the personal intervention of your good office to address the issue and ensure that the 

officers of RRBs are not denied equity and justice. 

Stay safe stay healthy. 

With regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

        Sd/- 

       (Soumya Datta) 
       General Secretary 

      Mob – 9830044737 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Unquote



 

 


